R2012-023, FILED 1/13/14 - COMMENT # -678-

Therriault, John

R

From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Bruce Cross
<bruce@energyreductioninc.com>

Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 7:05 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

{ am writing in support of the llinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why | fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Hlinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,

Bruce Cross

1616 Lake St

Evanston, IL 60201-4064
(847) 322-1114
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R2012-023, FILED 1/13/14 - COMMENT # -679-

Therriault, John

R e S
From: Environment llinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Elaine Jurumbo
<jurumbo@pipeline.com>
Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 7.05 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

filinois Pollution Contro! Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the lllinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why | fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for lilinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,

Elaine Jurumbo

205 E 78th St

New York, NY 10075-1243
(212) 245-8360
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R2012-023, FILED 1/13/14 - COMMENT # -680-

Therriault, John

From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of ondine James
<onshaja@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 7.05 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

{Hinois Pollution Control Board
Dear Pollution Contro! Board,
 am writing in support of the Hlinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why | fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the poliution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for lllinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,
ondine James

304 North Atlantic Bldv.
Cocoa Beach, FL 31932
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R2012-023, FILED 1/13/14 - COMMENT # -681-

Therriault, John

z S
From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Eric Edwards
<eeguinness@hotmail.com>
Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 7:05 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: ] R2012-023

Jan 13,2014

litinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the lilinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why | fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water :

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher-action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for lllinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,
Eric Edwards

1373 Prairie Ct
West Chicago, IL 60185-5147

62



R2012-023, FILED 1/13/14 - COMMENT # -682-

Therriault, John

G
From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Carol Freeman
<carol@carolfreemanphotography.com>
Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 7:.05 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: R2012-023

Jan 13,2014

lllinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the lllinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why | fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm poliution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for lHlinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,

Carol Freeman

2516 Waukegan Rd

Glenview, IL 60025-1774
(847) 404-8508
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R2012-023, FILED 1/13/14 - COMMENT # -683-

Therriault, John

s e
From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Alicia Luft
<aaluft@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 7:05 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

iHinois Poliution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the lllinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why | fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for lllinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,
Alicia Luft

PO Box 96
Douglas, MI 49406-0096
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R2012-023, FILED 1/13/14 - COMMENT # -684-

Therriault, John

From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of M. Ryan
<monaery@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 7:05 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

illinois Pollution Control Board
Dear Pollution Control Board,
{ am writing in support of the illinois Polfution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why | fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm poliution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for lllinois’s rivers and streams.
- Sincerely,

M. Ryan

2618 W Augusta Blvd

Chicago, IL 60622-4583
(773) 221-2929
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R2012-023, FILED 1/13/14 - COMMENT # -685-

Therriault, John

From: ‘ Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Ellen Gutfleisch
<elleng01@wi.rr.com>

Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 7:06 PM

To: Therriauit, John

Subject: R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

lllinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pol!ufion Control Board,

| am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why | fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for lllinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,

Ellen Gutfleisch

N72 W22488 Jeanine

Sussex, WI 53089
unlisted
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R2012-023, FILED 1/13/14 - COMMENT # -686-

Therriault, John

S , =
From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Brian Gill
<brianjgill@yahoo.com>.
Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 7:06 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

lllinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I'am writing in support of the lllinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why | fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Hlinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,

Brian Gill

708 Dillon Ct

Grayslake, IL 60030-3374
(847) 986-6240
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R2012-023, FILED 1/13/14 - COMMENT # -687-

Therriault, Joh_n

B
From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Robert Hamilton
<rhamilt@luc.edu>
Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 7:06 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601
Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could.insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters. '

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and comprbmise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Robert Hamilton

60626-5761
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R2012-023, FILED 1/13/14 - COMMENT # -688-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Zrinka Kiel <zkiel@live.com>
Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 7:06 PM

To: Therriault, John )

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)

location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste. '

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

- Sincerely,

Zrinka Kiel

60546
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R2012-023, FILED 1/13/14 - COMMENT # -689-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Agatha Forest
<fforest@ameritech.net>

Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 7:.06 PM

To: Therriault, John -

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Agatha Forest

60046-8409

70



R2012-023, FILED 1/13/14 - COMMENT # -690-

Therriault, John

From: Environment Iilinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Michael Bigane
<mikebb0l@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 7:06 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the lllinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why | fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Hiinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,

Michael Bigane

1921 W Addison St

Chicago, IL 60613-3504
(773) 528-8226
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R2012-023, FILED 1/13/14 - COMMENT # -691-

Therriault, John

oo e e o o

From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Warren Kibbe
<wakibbe@northwestern.edu>

Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 7:06 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

lllinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

| am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why | fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,

Warren Kibbe

1210 Michigan Ave

Evanston, IL 60202-1417
(847) 869-5626

72



R2012-023, FILED 1/13/14 - COMMENT # -692-

Therriault, John

R
From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Angelica Pivarunas
<apivarunas@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 7:06 PM
To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

—-CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)

location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks;
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Angelica Pivarunas

60453-3233
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R2012-023, FILED 1/13/14 - COMMENT # -693-

Therriault, John

R
From: Environment Iilinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of J. D. Forbes
<redhawk1988@aol.com> '
Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 7:06 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

lllinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the IHlinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why | fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or

drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them,

Thank you for standing up for lllinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,

J. D. Forbes

4037 N Troy 5t

Chicago, IL 60618-2403
(773) 267-2160
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R2012-023, FILED 1/13/14 - COMMENT # -694-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Martin Jordan
<martinmjj@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 7:06 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Hlinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste. '

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks;
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lilinois landscape and comprofnise the heaith of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Martin Jordan

62661-3155
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R2012-023, FILED 1/13/14 - COMMENT # -695-

Therriault, Johﬁ

R
From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Max Murillo
<maxmurillo@hotmail.com>
Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 7:06 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Hlinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could.insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters. )

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Max Murillo

60085-5328
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R2012-023, FILED 1/13/14 - COMMENT # -696-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Jolie Misek
<joliemisek@hotmail.com>

Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 7:06 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601
Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)

location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4} types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Poliution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Jolie Misek

60097-9460
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R2012-023, FILED 1/13/14 - COMMENT # -697-

Therriault, John

S
From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Arturo Carrera
<rexprt@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 7:06 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randoiph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

=-CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Arturo Carrera

60016
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R2012-023, FILED 1/13/14 - COMMENT # -698-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Margaret Sabatino

<mdsabatino@humancatalyst.com>
Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 7:06 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL. 60601
Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) -

location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

~-Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,"
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compronﬁise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Margaret Sabatino

60304-1825
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R2012-023, FILED 1/13/14 - COMMENT # -699-

Therriault, John

S
From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Michelle Jackson
<subscriptions007@yahoo.com>
Sent: - Monday, January 13, 2014 7:06 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, 1L 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Hiinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3} number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5} types and capacity of waste storage
structures. :

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems. '

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Michelle Jackson

60657-1860
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R2012-023, FILED 1/13/14 - COMMENT # -700-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of robert kollman
<rskollman@att.net> :

Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 7:06 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601
Dear Mr. Therriaulit,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the IHinois Poliution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)

location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4} types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--lImproving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize-routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoffinto waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
robert kollman

60031-3459
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R2012-023, FILED 1/13/14 - COMMENT # -701-

Therriault, John

e P
From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Patrick Henry
<pmhenry@comcast.net>
Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 7:.07 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriauit,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could.insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Hllinois landscape and comprbmise»the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Patrick Henry

60538-2527
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R2012-023, FILED 1/13/14 - COMMENT # -702-

Therriault, John

RS % R,

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Jodi Anderson
<jodi.a@comcast.net>

Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 7:07 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Iilinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide thé EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)

location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste,

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other probiems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Jodi Anderson

60304-1127
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R2012-023, FILED 1/13/14 - COMMENT # -703-

Therriault, John

oo R

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Bill Brady
<wm_brady@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 7:07 PM

To: Therriauit, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriault.
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lilinois Pollution Contro! Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures. :

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--lmproving land apblication requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could. insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and comprbmise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Bill Brady

60185-6702
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R2012-023, FILED 1/13/14 - COMMENT # -704-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Sonia Ness
<cantate@excite.com>

Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 7:.07 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randoiph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks;
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lilinois landscape and comprofnise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Sonia Ness

60007-3418
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R2012-023, FILED 1/13/14 - COMMENT # -705-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Karen Brashears <mabra0900
@aol.com>

Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 7:07 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. lames Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the {llinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following: :

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
focation, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste. ’

—-Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could.insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and comprbmise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Karen Brashears

60189-1933
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R2012-023, FILED 1/13/14 - COMMENT # -706-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Eric Edwards
<eeguinness@hotmail.com>

Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 7:07 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Hlinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)

location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks;
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lliinois landscape and comprorhise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Eric Edwards

60185-5147
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R2012-023, FILED 1/13/14 - COMMENT # -707-

Therriault, John

oo
From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Patricia Martinez <russnpat_
2000@yahoo.com> :
Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 7:.07 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601
Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the llinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--lmproving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could.insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and comprbmise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Patricia Martinez

60156-1130
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R2012-023, FILED 1/13/14 - COMMENT # -708-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Karl Weber

<karlgweber@hotmail.com>
Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 7:07 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601
Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations,

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)

location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

~-Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Hlinois landscape and comprorhise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Karl Weber

60527
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R2012-023, FILED 1/13/14 - COMMENT # -709-

Therriault, John

_— o - =
From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Mary Garzino
<fmgarzino@earthlink.net>
Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 7:07 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 13,2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriauit,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Hlinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

~-Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could.insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distahce from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and comprbmise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Mary Garzino

60656-3711
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R2012-023, FILED 1/13/14 - COMMENT # -710-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Martin Grant <gfn1010
@gmail.com> :

Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 7:.07 PM

To: Therriauit, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601
Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)

location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Martin Grant

60614-5601
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R2012-023, FILED 1/13/14 - COMMENT # -711-

Therriault, John

e B e
From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Matthew McDonnell
<mattmecd13@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 7:07 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste. : '

--improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could.insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lilinois landscape and comprbmise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely, -
Matthew McDonnell

60091-2435
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R2012-023, FILED 1/13/14 - COMMENT # -712-

Therriault, John

8 - S

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Theresa Jurgus
_<jurgus@att.net>

Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 7:07 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randoliph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)

location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks;
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Theresa lurgus

60303-2068
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R2012-023, FILED 1/13/14 - COMMEN'T # -713-

Therriault, John

i ]
From: - Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Nathan Burrows <burro066 .
@umn.edu>
Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 7:07 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: - Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriauit,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could.insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and comprbmise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Nathan Burrows

61820-7112
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R2012-023, FILED 1/13/14 - COMMENT # -714-

Therriault, John

S
From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Cailee Anello
<canello@luc.edu>
Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 7:07 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 13,2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601
Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
foliowing:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures. '

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,’
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and comprorhise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Cailee Anello

60626-6253
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R2012-023, FILED 1/13/14 - COMMENT # -715-

Therriault, John

; RS mm——
From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Ronald Golland
<rgolland@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 7:07 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriauit
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601
Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4} types of animal holding areas and 5} types and capacity of waste storage
structures. : ‘

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--lmproving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could.insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and comprbmise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Ronald Golland

60018-1403
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R2012-023, FILED 1/13/14 - COMMENT # -716-

Therriault, John

S
From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Laura Prendergast
<jamesprendergast@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 7:08 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriauit,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Hllinois Poliution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)

location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks;
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lilinois landscape and comprofnise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Laura Prendergast

60031-6093
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Eerriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Roger Kushla
<rwkushla@comcast.net>

Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 7:08 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Hliinois Poliution Controf Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could. insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance fro
surface waters. :

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Roger Kushla

60202-1238
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Therriault, John

RN
From: - Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Michael Skidmore
<zookeeper615@hotmail.com>
Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 7:08 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Hlinois Pollution Controf Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks;
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and comprorhise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Michael Skidmore

60660-2872
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Therriault, John

R e

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Merrie Thornburg
<merriethorn@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 7:08 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601
Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste. '

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Ilinois landscape and compfomise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

" Sincerely,
Merrie Thornburg

60660-1307
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Therriault, John

oo s

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Glenn Golden <glenngoldenl
@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 7:08 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)

location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize -routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and comprofnise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Glenn Golden

60091-1909
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Therriault, John

oo i

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Burt Slater
<slazig@comcast.net>

Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 7:08 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

-:CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures. -

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could. insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters. '

CAFOs dot the tllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Burt Slater

60446-1113
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